
Esperance occupational safety 
and health network forum

Date: 26 August 2015 
Venue: Esperance Senior High School

The SSTUWA OSH Organiser is seeking expressions of interest from members, OSH representatives, school leaders and 
other interested school employees to attend a forum to discuss safety and health matters.

It is intended to provide support and expertise to schools and TAFE in a district that may not ordinarily have access to such 
information.

Topics will include but not be limited to:

Safety representatives – role and rights
Resolving safety issues and PINs
Reporting and recording incidents
Violence, bullying and stress

This forum will not proceed if there is insufficient interest.

Please e-mail: jbarrett@sstuwa.org.au by Tuesday 4 August if you wish to attend.

Authorised by Mary Franklyn, General Secretary, The State School Teachers' Union of W.A.
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